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Happy Bucks  Wedig, T., Steinhauer, Maliya Kopras,, Webber 
 
Absent: Bohl, Bollig, Helwig,C., Helwig,S., Johnson, Klein, McNall, Walton, 
Witte & Olson 
 
Guests:  Vaughn Pakkola, Gail Morton, Malia Kopras 
 
Reports: 
Webber: Frolic weather was uneven.  Sales were very low on Thursday and Friday.  
Saturday and Sunday were much better with great raffle ticket sales on Sunday. 
Zalucha:  Raffle ticket reservations are going great with over 50 tickets reserved.  Ticket 
sales to the public will open up on Saturday.  Reservation cards can be found at Zalucha 
Studio. 
Heidi: International Night was a great success.  People especially appreciated the 
presentations by Waan, Meredith and the one on our next student, Gabriella. 
 
Dates to Save!  
June 24th, Lunch at the No 1 School House catered by Monte’s 
July 30th, Chamber Social at the Welcome Center 
August 19th  10K Raffle 
August 24th Teacher’s Luncheon 
 
Today’s meeting was held at the new Grandstay Hotel in the breakfast/meeting room. 
Dixie explained that the cost of lunches has been raised at the Grumpy Troll and we are 
looking at other possible locations for lunch.  The 
Cost of the catered lunch from HyVee was about 
$225, incidental expenses of about $10 and the 
rental of the room was $25 (discounted because 
some of the owners are Rotary members)  for a total 
of about $260.  Grumpy costs over $300. Next week, 
we will check out the Old School House. 
 
The group toured the hotel.  First stop was the Pool 
and Hot tub.  These areas are open to the public for 
a fee on Monday thru Thursday.  Passes are 
available and include Senior, Family and books of passes. 
We saw four rooms including a standard room, executive king suite, king whirlpool suite and a 
deluxe king suite with two rooms. 
 
Jun 24, 2015  Jim Burns at the #1 Schoolhouse 
Jul 01, 2015  Business Meeting  (board meeting at Spring Garden 7am) 
Jul 08, 2015  Russ Christian  
Jul 15, 2015  Todd Fritz 
 


